

## Hatch Warren Infant School

Gershwin Road
Basingstoke
Hampshire
RG22 4PQ

☎ 01256 350313

Mrs Sue Boorman B'Ed (Hons)
Headteacher
Mrs Padfield BA (Hons)
Deputy Headteacher

Email: <u>parent.mail@hwis.hants.sch.uk</u>
Website: <u>www.hwis.hants.sch.uk</u>

27th June 2025



Dear Parents/carers,

The children have been working very hard over the past few weeks to create their own Minibeast masterpiece. On Wednesday  $9^{th}$  July at 3:20pm, once all children have been collected, we will have a gallery of your children's artwork on show in their classrooms. We are going to be selling their canvases for £5 each and all profits from the sale will be put towards new equipment for Year R (Cash only please).

If you wish to take your child's canvas away on the day of the gallery, please hand the money to your child's teacher or teaching assistant.

The children have painted and collaged a picture of their class Minibeast as a memento of their first year at Hatch Warren. If you would like to come along and visit the gallery, please enter via your child's classroom door once all the children have been released.

If you are unable to make the gallery visit, please speak to your child's class teacher and they can arrange another time for you to see your child's masterpiece.

Many thanks,

The Early Year's Team













